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This is a blatant attempt to disenfranchise Oregon voters by a minority party. 

Oregons vote by mail  system is the envy of the nation, providing easy and 

transparent voting access to all Oregonians. If the country adopted our system, we 

would all be better for it. We should be promoting it to other states not trying to roll it 

back.  

 

This proposal is bad for Oregon and bad for democracy. 


